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Illini Lodge invites all arrowmen to attend a festive holiday party to share cheerful spirit and brotherhoodlyness. The Holiday Party will be following the OA LLD program, which begins at 3:00 pm on December 3 at IFSI in Champaign.  Tis the season to celebrate the fellowship of the Order of the Arrow and share gifts as a sashed St. Nick.  All arrowmen, both youth and adult, as well as parents are encouraged to participate in this lodge-building activity. Plan to prepare for additional Cheerful Brotherhoodlyness.  Plus there will be tree pizza!
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Illini Lodge arrowmen are a majority the top leaders of all of the troops of the Prairielands Council.  Through the Cheerful Service conducted through the operations of camping promotions, service programs, and inspirational events, Lodge #55 members instill an important characteristic in youth development ---LEADERSHIP!  Plan to attend the Illini Lodge Holiday Party on December 3  for a great fellowship and networking opportunity.

Illini Lodge invites all arrowmen to enjoy refreshments, an informative lodge discussion, a bowl full of jelly entertainment and a festive holiday celebration. Please bring an inexpensive “White Elephant” gift to share with your sashed brethren.
